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Information Letter no. 19-2011 

 

European U-23 Championships 

 

 
Dear Member Federations, 

 

Following our information of 06.04.2011 we can now inform you about the website of 

the Kazan organisers: 

www.kazanfencing.com 

 

Please follow their urgent demand about the visa application and send your request as 

soon as possible to Mrs. Oliya Bikmullina in order to get the official invitation letter. 

 

We would also appreciate if you could give us an indication with the following items: 

• Do you participate in Kazan 

• Do you participate individual and teams 

• How many people will be your delegation 

 

Many thanks in advance for your cooperation and soon answer. 

 

With best regards, 

 

Max Geuter  

 
General Secretariate 

Postfach 1138 

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen 

                 Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info 

              www.eurofencing.info 


